
From: Camille Leung
To: Amy Ow
Subject: FW: SWPPP Inspection Report for Highlands
Date: Monday, July 5, 2021 10:36:43 AM
Attachments: Site Inspection 06-29-21.pdf

From: Neil Trenerry <neil@cervelliere.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 1:21 PM
To: Noel Chamberlain <noel@nexgenbuilders.com>; Bob Pellegrine <Bob.P@nexgenbuilders.com>;
Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>; Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-
McBean@swca.com>
Subject: SWPPP Inspection Report for Highlands

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Regards

Neil Trenerry, CESSWI, OSHA510, QSP.
Risk Consultant
Member of Safety & Health Council at AGC of California.
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